Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director
Post Office Box 94111

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-2111
225.342.8274

STATE SERVICE scsinfo@la.gov

civilservice.la.gov

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2019-015

DATE: May 7, 2019
TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors
SUBIJECT: 2019 State Employee Recognition Week Picnic — CANCELED

Due to the inclement weather expected in the Baton Rouge area
tomorrow, State Civil Service has made the decision to cancel the
2019 State Employee Appreciation Picnic.

Although we will not be able to celebrate State Employee Recognition Week at the picnic, we still
encourage you to use this week to celebrate your employees and the valuable services they
provide to the citizens of Louisiana.

Social Media Campaign

If your agency is doing anything to appreciate your employees that you’d like to share, send us
photos or tag State Civil Service so we can share it on social media! Please use the hashtags
#SERW2019 and #EveryDayForEveryCitizen. | realize some of you have safety sensitive positions
and may not be able to share tweets or pics of yourself at work, but if you can, stand proud, and
help us promote the faces of state employees.

Again, | sincerely thank each of you for your service!

Sincerely,

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr.
State Civil Service Director
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